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Dear Families,   
How are you? How are your families? 
 
I have written out to FS, Year 1 and Y6 families (Y2, 3, 4 
and 5 children will remain home at present)  this week 
as the government has called for the partial reopening of 
school shortly; although the final decision will be 
dependent upon covid-19 infection rates.  
 
The health and safety of your children and our staff is 
paramount. The decision for your child to return to 
school is a big one and it is yours to make and whether 
you decide to keep your child at home or return them to 
school, we will support your decision, we understand. 
As I write out of the 191 families that have responded so 
far, 47 children would like to return to school. 
 
Preparations are underway to modify classrooms and 
routines. We will keep you updated. 
 
Keep safe 
Ms Walker 

 
 
 
 

 

 

                                                   

 

Well done everyone. 

You’re doing a great job! 

 Skelton Primary School 

 

Friday, 15 May 2020 
 
Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs H. Swarbrick 
Tel: 01287 650689                                                                                                
Web: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Friday Flyer 

 

Mr Newton’s Joke Corner 
 Why couldn’t the pony sing? 

 He was a little hoarse 

I am hugely grateful to our fantastic staff who have 

kept our school open five days a week, every week 

since our ‘closure’ on March 20th. Five-a-days have 

been posted daily to keep learning fresh and this has 

been juggled with childcare duties in school and the 

demands of family life at home. THANKYOU 

We’d like to thank Loftus Young Farmers East 

Cleveland Good Neighbours and a number of families 

for their thoughtful donations to our staffroom, as 

well as their good wishes. 

MY HERO IS YOU 

Here is a link to a lovely online book for children about 

covid-19 

https://interagencystandingcommittee.org/system/file

s/2020-

04/My%20Hero%20is%20You%2C%20Storybook%20fo

r%20Children%20on%20COVID-19.pdf 

 

LUNCH VOUCHERS 

The government will not release vouchers over the 

half term week. They will resume on June 1st.  

USEFUL RESOURCES FROM CAMHS 

https://www.camhs-resources.co.uk/ 
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